
 

Notice to Competitors 
Laura Gloria Pursuit Series 

 
 
 
 
 

Competitors are advised that spinnakers will be able to be used in the 
Laura Gloria Pursuit series from Wednesday 4 June. 
 
A boat choosing to use a spinnaker will start 4 minutes later than if it 
were sailing without one and must advise the Race Committee of this 
prior to the race start. 
 
An updated Sailing Instruction has been issued: 
 
https://rycv.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/A-Wednesday-
Afternoon-Pursuit-Races-for-the-Laura-Gloria-series-after-NTC24-
V2.0.pdf 
 
Rationale: 
 

 By coordinating racing with RMYS and utilizing laid marks, we can 
now run courses with longer legs that are better suited to 
spinnaker use. 

 Several competitors have requested the option to use spinnakers. 
 The RYCV Sailing Committee support the change.  

 
 
Owen Church 
Sailing Administrator 
29 May 2025 
1100hrs 

 


